From: Lawrence Krissek [mailto:krissek@mps.ohio-state.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 5:15 PM

To: Sophia Lee; Kathleen Hallihan

Subject: Revised New Course Request for Earth Sci 450

Hi Kate and Sophia,

After much delay (my ooops), here's the revised syllabus and new course request for Earth Sci 450.  This request was considered at the MAPS CC meeting of 3 October 2007, but was returned to SES with several comments.

In response to those comments -- and other developments -- I've

1) eliminated EarthSci 207 as a prerequisite.  EarthSci 207 does not exist at present, and the move toward proposing it seems to have stalled within SES.  As a result, it makes no sense to have a course that doesn't exist listed as a prerequisite.

2) modified the list of prerequisites to include both our "old" courses (Geol Sci 100 and 121) and our present offerings (Earth Sci 100 and 121)

3) replaced the statement that "attendance is required" with "attendance is expected and encouraged".

As an FYI, both the change from "Geol Sci 450" to "Earth Sci 450" and the change in prerequisites (removing 207; adding "Earth Sci 100 or 121) should be noted on the New Course Request form with Frank Schwartz's signature.

With these changes, this proposal is now ready to be sent to Geography for their concurrence.  Once their concurrence is received, I think we will have met the major concerns expressed at the MAPS CC meeting of 10/3/07.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or need more information about this.

Thanks,

Larry

Lawrence Krissek

School of Earth Sciences

Ohio State University

275 Mendenhall Lab

125 So. Oval

Columbus, OH  43210

